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July 12, 2022 
 
 
  
 
 Re: AETN Networks — Certification of Compliance with Children’s Television Act of 1990, 
  Closed-Captioning Programming Laws, and Video Description Programming Laws  
  2nd Quarter — April 1, 2022 – June 30th, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter shall serve as certification under the Children’s Television Act of 1990 (the “Act”) that for the 
respective quarter ended June 30, 2022, A&E Television Networks, LLC (“AETN”) has been in compliance 
with the Act with respect to all of its networks (including in high definition). 
 
This letter shall also serve as certification that AETN has been in compliance with the following programming 
laws with respect to its programming services for the quarter ended June 30, 2022: (i) the closed-captioning 
requirements set forth in Section 79.1 of Title 47 of the Code of Federal Regulations, including Section 
79.1(j)(2), and (ii) with respect to “History”, the video description requirements set forth in Section 79.3 of Title 
47 of the Code of Federal Regulations. 
 
A&E Television Networks, LLC is dedicated to providing the best programming and customer service possible.  
I can be reached at (212) 210-9110 or via email: pamala.steward@aenetworks.com with any questions or 
concerns.   
 
We thank you for your business and wish you continued success.  
 
 
Regards, 

 
Pamala Steward 
Director 
Distribution Operations 
 
cc:  S. Plasse 
 

 
235 E 45th Street 
New York, NY 10017 
 


